
       

 

       

          

End of Year 

Medical Staff Forum 
 

  

Thursday December 12th, 2024 from 7.30 to 

8.30am, via Zoom. 
 

Medical staff are invited to 

join Dr. Ben Williams, Vice 

President Medicine, Quality, 

and Research, and Chief 

Medical Officer, and guest 

Topics for discussion include: 

• Island Health’s new 

provider programs 

• Medical staff 

recruitment 



speakers, as they reflect on 

key milestones from 2024 

and look to the year ahead. 
  

• Changes to BC’s 

healthcare system 

  

        

      

  

An email invitation was sent to all medical staff on Friday 22nd November—

please check your Island Health email for Zoom details and Slido link to 

submit questions in advance of the Forum date.  

 

Questions? Please email MedStaffCommunications@islandhealth.ca 
 

  

Medical and Academic Affairs | MedStaffCommunications@islandhealth.ca 
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